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 	 	 	 What is Farm-to-Preschool? 

Farm-to-Preschool is a initiative that aims to connect early care and education  

programs to local food producers in order to serve “locally-grown,” healthy foods to  

young children to improve nutrition and provide related educational opportunities.  

Farm-to- Preschool is an extension of Farm-to-School, a model that enriches the  

connection communities have with local food producers by changing food purchasing  

and education practices at schools and preschools. The initiative includes Head Start  

and center-based programs.  

	 	 	 What does Farm-to-Preschool Do?  

Farm-to-Preschool influences the eating habits of young children during the stage they  

develop food preferences . Research has shown the importance of nutrition education  

at the preschool level in influencing the development of healthy eating habits and taste  

preferences. Additionally, Farm-to-Preschool provides exploratory opportunities to 

create healthy lifestyles through healthy nutrition habits, increased access to healthy  

foods at home and community, and contributes to policies that address childhood  

obesity prevention efforts.   
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Welcome to the National Early 
Care and Education 
Collaboratives Project (ECELC) 
Newsletter! We hope this 
newsletter is helpful as we offer 
supplemental information to help 
you prepare for the Learning 
Sessions and provide technical 
assistance to early care and 
education (ECE) providers. Topics 
within each newsletter will 
emphasize areas outlined in the 
Lets Move! Child Care goals 
including healthy eating, physical 
activity, screen time, and 
breastfeeding support. We hope 
you enjoy it!  !

-The National ECELC Team !!!!
Visit the Let’s Move! Child Care 

website: !
www.healthykidshealthyfuture.org

http://www.healthykidshealthyfuture.org/welcome.html
http://www.healthykidshealthyfuture.org/welcome.html


! !
References  !

www.kidshealth.org 

!
www.healthykidshealthyfuture.org !!!
www.farmtopreschool.org/
home.html !!
www.farmtoschool.org 

!
www.harvestforhealthykids.org !!!

Farm-to-Preschool: How Can You Get Involved? 

CELEBRATE “NATIONAL FARMER’S DAY” ON OCTOBER 12th   
 There are many ways to get involved in Farm-to-Preschool.Encourage programs and 

families to get involved by:   

Programs:  

•Organize field trips to local farms and farmers markets; 

•Practice sorting and counting using baskets and fruits and vegetables;  

•Make a collage of fruits and vegetables seen on a farm;  

•Read books about farms; 

•If possible, offer locally-grown foods in your programs for meals and snacks;  

•Use the Farm-to-Preschool principles to implement policy changes;  

•Invite Farmers and Local Producers to visit the center and discuss their role as a 

Community Helper; 

•Host a “Celebrate Farm-to-Preschool Day” or “Farm Festival” and integrate farm 

activities, fruits, and vegetables into the daily curriculum; and  

•Create an indoor garden to use in the Science Exploratory Center.   

!
Families:  

•Take trips to farms and local farmers’ markets;  

•Have children choose foods and discuss where they come from during meals;  

•When selecting foods use it as an opportunity to practice counting and identifying 

colors; and  

•Build an indoor or outdoor garden and plant favorite fruits and vegetable.   

Questions?  
Please contact your  
State/Local Project 

Coordinator or one of our 
Content Specialists: !

For health & nutrition 
information: 
Katey Swanson, RD 
katey.swanson@nemours.org 
202.649.4422 !
For early care and education 
information: 
Brianna Holmes, MA 
brianna.holmes@nemours.org 
202.649.4425 

Nemours is currently funded by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) under a five-year Cooperative Agreement 
(1U58DP004102-01) to support states/localities in launching early care and education learning collaboratives focused on childhood obesity 

prevention.  The views expressed in written materials or publications, or by speakers and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official 
policies of the Department of Health and Human Services, nor does the mention of trade names, commercial practices, or organizations imply 

endorsement by the U.S. Government.
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